
 
Everyone Welcome at 

Fleet United Reformed Church  
 

Secretary: Margaret Armes 
               01252  650994 Email: b.armes@live.com 

The United Reformed Church is a union of the 
Congregational Church in England, Wales and Scotland, 

the Presbyterian Church of England and the Churches of Christ.  

  
 5th January 2025 

10am Service and Holy Communion 
 led by Revd Helen Everard 

  
 Vestry Elder:                              Moray Henderson 
 Vestibule Elder:                       Carol Rayner 
 Communion Preparation:    Carol Woods 
  Stewards:                                     Christine & John Gibbons 
 Peace Candle:                    Linda Storey 
 Organ:                                    Hymnal, operated by Carol Woods 

 Reader:                               Margaret Tracey            
 Readings:                             Isaiah 60:1-6;  Matthew 2:1-12  
 Footsteps:                             Not meeting 
 Flowers:                              Sandra Smith 
 Coffee:                                Sandra Smith 

Visiting children are welcome to make use of the children's area 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The 10am Sunday Pulpit - January     
 12th                       Revd Stephen Thornton 
 19th                       Elder Worship Group 
 26th                        Revd Helen Everard 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
January Diary Notes  

   8th                     Wednesday coffee morning, 10.00 to 11.30am      
 28th                        Tuesday afternoon service, 2.00 pm      | 
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The Church Meeting will follow this service. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The next Sunday Fellowship lunch will be 29th September at 12.30 pm, 
provisionally at the Bush Hotel. The table will probably have been booked bye 
now, but if you would like to be included in future, please speak to Carol 
Rayner as soon as possible. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Harvest Festival and parade Service, Sunday, 6th October.  Usual time of 

10 am. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Quiz Night with Colin, Saturday, 5th October, 7.00 pm. Admission £5.00 
per person, including tea, coffee and biscuits in the interval. Bring your own 
drinks and nibbles. Come with a team of up to six people or join a team when 
you arrive. Reserve your place with John Gibbons or Liz McClune 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Bible Study, Tuesdays,  8th & 22nd October, 12th & 19th November.  
All meetings start at 2 pm. Everyone welcome! No need to book a place, but if 
you would like more information please speak to Helen. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Saju’s Curry Night, Saturday 19th October, 7.00 pm.  Raising funds for the 
Palani Mission. Tickets £15.00 per person to include drinks. Places are limited 
for this very popular event, so hurry to book your place with John Gibbons. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Service of Remembering, Sunday, 27th October, 2.30 pm. A quiet service 
to remember loved ones who have died. Will be followed by refreshments. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~  
Details of all our services, activities, events and much more can be found on 
our very informative website at fleet.urc.org.uk 

——————————————————————————————————–———— 

 
 

Reminders: Pilates with Carol (see below) resumes tomorrow, Monday 6th.   
The Wednesday Coffee Mornings resume on the 8th at the usual time. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Keiran Booker (Trumpet) and Claire Tester (Piano) will be giving us a 
Lunchtime Recital on 11th January at 12.00 noon at our URC.   There will be a 
retiring collection. 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Memorial Service for Revd Iain Stewart.  
The Service of Thanksgiving and Remembrance will be held on Friday 24th 
January 2025 at 2.00pm at Emmanuel Church of England, 9 Shepherd's 
Lane, Guildford GU2 9SJ. 
If anyone would like to go and needs transport please speak to Helen. 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Notable Dates for 2025: 
Bible Study, 2.00pm on Tuesdays, January 14th & 21st, February 11th & 18th. 
Le Weekend, May 2nd to 4th. A weekend with friends in Luneray. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Keep Fit With Carol.  Carol’s ‘Pilates for over 50s’ all-abilities class is on 
Mondays, 12.15 to 1.15pm.  Why not come along, join in the fun and keep in 
shape? The cost is £30 for 7 lessons, and all money raised is donated to our 
church funds. For more information or to enrol in the class, speak to Carol or 
e-mail her at carolainworth@yahoo.co.uk. 

The new Flower Rota for 2025 is displayed on the vestibule notice board. If 
you would like to donate the flowers, please add your name to any of the 
many vacant Sundays. For more information please speak to Liz McClune 
or Sandra Smith 


